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Through following Jesus, we aim to be a caring, happy school, where everyone is valued and 

appreciated and can reach their true potential. We hope to act justly, love tenderly, and walk humbly 
with our God. 

 
READY, RESPECTFUL, SAFE  
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          12th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents,  

We can’t believe the end of term is just around the corner. As you can appreciate, preparing the 

children for all the end of year celebrations has had additional challenges this year. However, the 

children have worked extremely hard and are ready to say goodbye in true St John Vianney style.  

 

Tuesday 18th July 9.30am  – Year 6 Leavers’ Mass  

Fr Martin will lead us in our annual Year 6 Leavers’ Mass. We invite you to join us in the school hall 

on Tuesday 18th July at 9.30am. During this Mass, the children will be presented with their ‘Faith in 

Action’ pin award.  

 

Wednesday 19th July 1.45pm and 5.30pm  – Year 6 Production  

Although the children have not had access to the school hall or sound system, they warmly invite 

you to enjoy their Year 6 production of  ‘Cinderella Rockerfella’ in the school hall on Wednesday 19th 

July. A huge thank you for all your support with costumes – the children look amazing!  

For your comfort, we will be putting on 2 performances. These performances will not require a ticket 

but we kindly request that no more than 4 supporting adults/family members attend each 

performance. The first at 1.45pm and the second at the later time of 5.30pm. Children will leave 

school at the normal time and return to school no earlier than 5 pm for the second performance. 

Non-flash photography and video may be taken during each performance for your own personal use, 

but must not be uploaded to any social media platform in-line with school policy.  

There will be a retiring collection of loose change to support the children’s’ Faith in Action charity 

work. 
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Friday 21st July 10am - Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly  

To celebrate the end of your child’s journey here at St John Vianney, we invite you to join us in the 

school hall on Friday 21st July at 10am.  During this assembly, children will be presented with their, 

long awaited, Leavers’ Hoodie, and as is tradition Mrs Thorpe will talk about each of your children in 

turn.   

In preparation for this assembly, we ask, if you are able, to send us any photos you have of your child 

during their time in Reception or Nursery that we can share. These can be emailed to the school 

office and must arrive before Tuesday 18th July, in order to be incorporated into the celebration.  

Staff will ensure that they are put up on display for your pleasure and enjoyment.    

 

We really appreciate your help and support and look forward to seeing you all next week.  

 

Kind regards,  

A D Thorpe  

Mrs Thorpe  

Head teacher  


